
 
 
 
 

P R E S S     I N F O R M A T I O N 
 

The University of Economics, Prague 
supports Belorussian Students 

 

 

The Presidium of the Academic Senate and management of the University of 
Economics, Prague have decided to support the students, who are going to be 
suspended from the economic universities in Belorussia. The University of 
Economics, Prague offers to Belorussian students in their third year of bachelor’s 
study or higher the possibility to finish their economic education in the 
„INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS in a Global Context with an Emphasis on Central Europe“ 
master’s programme; this programme is taught in English. Students will be excused 
from paying the tuition fee of 1 800 Euros each semester. The University of 
Economics, Prague will provide a two-year scholarship to three students; these 
scholarships will be used to cover living costs in the Czech Republic. The 
management of the university will search for external sources of external funding for 
other eventual applicants. 

 

Prague April 10th 2006 

 
Contact: 
 
Prof. Ing. Hana Machková, CSc. 
Vice-President for International and Public Relations 
University of Economics, Prague 
Tel.: 224 095 799 
E-mail: machkova@vse.cz
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